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The City of Woodburn strongly supports the Woodburn Opportunity Center. This 

project will provide 50 affordable housing units for the city and as well as social 

services for our Community Members. It will provide good jobs during the 

construction phases and jobs that support our community after construction. 

Woodburn is currently one of the fastest growing communities in Oregon, however 

we are still regarded at a high poverty level. We are one of the most diverse 

communities in Oregon, 

We respectfully request that you approve funding for the Greater Woodburn 

Opportunity Center as it will be a good benefit for our community. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Frank Lonergan 

Woodburn Mayor 


